HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS MEETING
April 28, 1975

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Dale
Hartshorne. The treasurer's report was read by Mrs. Gutekunst and
approved by Ferl Spanninger and seconded by Paul Frankenfield.

The bills as presented were approved for payment by Feryl Spann-
inger and seconded by Paul Frankenfield.

After a lengthy discussion, the amendment to the dog
ordinance was signed by the supervisors. However, further study
is to be made on this ordinance based on suggestions from interest%d
citizens and the Bucks County Planning Commission. Mr. and Mrs.
Tuedke were present at tle meeting inquiring as to whether this
new ordinance would be retroactive as they have quit e a bit of
disturbance from kennels near them. Advice was given that perhaps
something could be done by them on the basis of nuisance and noise

Mr. Leister's report on the inspection of the Wilson
Property with respect to storm water runoff was read by Dale
Hartshorne. Mrs. Gutekunst was asked to write a letter to Mr.

Hockman and send along a copy of Mr. Leister's report relative to
| the possible changes which could be made when he tills his fields.
 Mrs. Wilson was present at the meeting and a copy ot the report
and blueprint prepared by Mr. Leister were given to hew.

Dale Hartshorne reported that the Commonwealth Court
arfirmed the lower Court's decision and the Zoning Board's decisio
that a variance should not be granted to J. Richard Fretz. ,,
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Mrs. Gutekunst reported that PennDot will be resurfacing
Route 113 from Kulp's Corner to Blooming Glen and that this work
will begin approximately May 26th.
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A notice was read of the Wastewater Management Commission
meeting on Thursday, May 15th and Mr. Hartshorne will attend.

A Tegal Notice of a public' meeting for consideration of
the Telford-Perkasie Sewer Interceptor Construction to be held
on May 1l4th at the Telford Borough Building was read. Mr. Prankenf
field will attend this meeting.

Mr. Heidzich and Mrs. Gutekunst were asked fto prepare a
notice for the papers asking for bids on the painting of the
Township building. These bids should be asked for in two parts-
inside painting and outside painting.

Mrs. Gutekunst was instructed to contact our engineers to
prepare estimates and drawings on constructing dog kennels. Mrs.
Gutekunst reported that we have been receiving numerous complaints
on dogs running loose in the township.

The Deed of Dedication for Meadow Drive in Clearview
Estates was signed and a maintenance bond of $3500.00 was received
for maintenance of 1 year.

A letter is to be written to the Board of Assessment Tre-
garding the adding and deleting of some roads from the Official
Map of roads in Hilltown Township. Add Red Wing Road and Meadow
Drive- delete portioms of Forrest Road and Swartley Road. Mr.
Frankenfield is to give Mrs. Gutekunst a copy of the township road
map.

The supervisors redated and signed the subdivision plans
of Wilmer Markley and the subdivision plans of Howard Garges.
Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Dorothy Gatekunst
Secretary-Treasurer




